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From: Matt Belardi
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Water Shut Off Inquiry
Date: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 7:05:05 PM

Good Evening,

I would like to request some documents for research regarding the water shut off percentage in
the Erie County area. If you are able to provide me with a list of addresses with recent water
shut offs, I would greatly appreciate it. 

Thank you for your time,
Matt. 
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